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From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 12 August 2020 08:50

To:

Subject: FW: The Eight Farmers, 104 Parkers Road, Crewe
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

From: .
Sent: 12-Aug-2020 08:49

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: The Eight Farmers, 104 Parkers Road, Crewe

Dear Sirs

I have just been made aware of the application by the brewery to extend the late licensing hours and the sale
of outdoor alcohol into the car park at The Eight Farmers.

Being in close proximity to this pub my family already suffer the excessive noise, rowdiness, late night
music, swearing and the effects of drunken behaviour (notably people throwing beer glasses and bottles
over the back garden wall, dropping such items on our front lawn, damaging property and vehicles parked in
the close and urinating on our rear garden boundary wall) and I strongly protest to any increase or extension
to the already late night licensing hours afforded to this pub.

I have no objection to the pub using part of the pub car park to supplement the available area for dining and
drinking, on condition that the cut through at the end of the cul-de-sac at Harris Close is closed off the
prevent pub-goers from passing through the close late at night. An alternative route of no additional distance
is available via the entrance to Mills Way.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this representation.




